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Update to Students: 6/1/2020 
 
Good afternoon Golden Eagles! 
  
Spring semester has officially ended! Way to hang in there! We have all learned a lot over the last 10 
weeks. Below are a few updates. 
  
Final Grades are posted in your student portal (MyFRC). 
  
Graduation  
Congrats again to all of our grads! If you were not able to tune in on Friday, the link to the virtual 
graduation is: https://youtu.be/oErWcrv3nCY. It is also accessible from the FRC homepage. The 
Admissions and Records Office is printing diplomas and we anticipate they will be mailed by mid-June.  
 
Summer Classes  
Most summer classes begin next Monday (6/8). The schedule is below. Summer classes are a great way 
to catch up or get ahead! It is not too late to sign up - contact your advisor this week! 
  
Support Services during Summer 
While the college is closed on Friday’s during June and July, most Student Support Services are still 
available. Click HERE for more information. 
  
Fall Semester  
We continue to remain optimistic that we will offer on-campus instruction this fall, unless it is 
impossible to safely do so. We will keep you updated as our planning evolves. Remember to contact 
your advisor/counselor to sign up for classes! 
  
Financial Aid 
Our FA staff has been busy processing 2020-2021 FAFSA’s! Check your student portal (MyFRC) for more 
information. Contact the FA office if you have any questions or need assistance completing your FAFSA. 
  
Summer weather is here and you all deserve to have some fun! We hope that you will continue to be 
responsible and safe while also continuing to practice social distancing to help stop the spread of 
COVID.  
 

 

mailto:info@frc.edu
http://www.frc.edu/
https://youtu.be/oErWcrv3nCY
https://www.frc.edu/support-for-online-learning

